Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

6th April, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

I am returning under separate cover two
coples of the plan, forwarded with your letter of the 25th
ultimo, of riveted alr recelver proposed for llessrs. John
Cockerillts Yard No.657, and have to acquaint you that
this plan (No.D03612) will be approved, as shown and amended,
for a working pressure of 25 kg. per sqe. cme, provided the
alr recelver be constructed under tle wusual conditions of
survey and testing.

It will be noted that to meet the requirements
of the Soclety's Rules, the piteh of the rivets in the outer
row of the longitudinal sesm should be 130 nmm.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

ANTWERP »




